
PEACH BOWL GAME CANCELLATION POLICY    

In the event of bad weather, please check our Facebook page and/or 
website for updates after 3:30pm. We will not cancel any weeknight 
games before 3:30pm. On Saturdays, we will do our best to update 
our website and Facebook page two hours prior to game times. No 
promises, though. Games are not cancelled due to rain; they are only 
cancelled if the fields are not safe to play on. The fields are walked on 
rainy days during the week around 3pm, and throughout the day on 
the weekend. We will not play if there is lightning or severe weather, 
but we will play in the rain. Please remember that each field is 
different and there will be times that we can safely play on one field 
and not the other.   

 


